
 

St Lawrence Church of England Primary School 

Newsletter 33 – Friday 16TH June 2023 
Visit our website at www.st-lawrence.lancs.sch.uk for up to the minute information. 

If you would like to receive your newsletter in a large print version, please contact the office. 

If you would like to receive your newsletter by email, please email Mrs Goodwin at head@st-lawrence.lancs.sch.uk 
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Diary Dates  
Sun 18th June Father’s day service – 10am Year 2 leading 

Mon 19th June Year 6 trip to London 

Tues 20th June Sports day – KS1 AM and KS2 PM 

Library bus – RETURN ONLY 

Fri 23rd June Non Uniform day - Sweets 

Sat 24th June The Rose Festival and family fun day  

Fri 14th July Barton Ball – Barton Manor from 7pm 

Fri 21st July School closes for summer 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SPORTS DAY – Sports Day will take place on Tuesday (weather permitting). Following the 

success of last year, we will once again be holding EYFS & KS1 sports day in the morning from 

9.30AM and KS2 in the afternoon from 1.30PM . Please feel free to bring parents/ grandparents 

etc to support the children. Children will need to wear their PE shorts, trainers and T-Shirt 

according to their house colour. If you would like to confirm which colour team your child is in 

please email Mrs Higham – bursar@st-lawrence.lancs.sch.uk 

 

 

LIBRARY BUS – As the next date for the library bus is Tuesday when we have our sports day they will just be collecting old 

books, not replacing with new books. It has been quite a few weeks since the last visit so please bring in books to the office 

by TUESDAY to return and they can start fresh with the next visit or by visiting your local library .  

 

21 Miles for Bella - On Saturday 20 May, Emily, from Reception Class, completed 9 miles of the Guild Wheel (walking 2 

miles and cycling 7 miles).  This was to raise awareness of Epilepsy and to raise funds for the Jon Shaw Foundation which 

helps the many families living with Epilepsy.  Other people walked, ran or cycled the full 21 miles of the Guild Wheel.  This 

was in memory of Bella Cebrero who had Epilepsy and sadly died when she was 16 years old.  The significance of the 21 miles 

is that this year, Bella would have been 21 years old.  If you are able to donate some money in her memory, we would be 

most grateful.  You can use the following link:  

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/Ccebrero?utm_source=copyLink&utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=Ccebrero

&utm_campaign=pfp-share&utm_term=e1015c575b8d4ee1b119db3e7e766124&fbclid=IwAR11otb3Bqj-

SIfuNpTWJDaBXnnLJ3ds_bHuejHozvuACBWis_jcjeRHjus 

 

Star of the week – Eva McLoughlin and Faye Fawcett in Nursery Eliza Maskell and Oliver Vinson in 

EYFS, , Zack Ellis and William Everest in Year 1, Amara Pilling, Oscar Maxwell and Gabriella Ziolo in 

Year 2, Zaiyaan Chap and Eisa Mal in Year 4, Emily Towers and Isaac Chaloner in Year 5, George 

Dodds and Rhea Chauhan in Year 6 

 

Headteachers – Jessica Nugent, Alfie Cure, Finley Sanderson and Thomas Ball and George Dodds 

 

 

Well done to Robyn Vichi-Hindle who has achieved a new status on TTRockstars. Well done Robyn 

http://www.st-lawrence.lancs.sch.uk/
mailto:head@st-lawrence.lancs.sch.uk
mailto:bursar@st-lawrence.lancs.sch.uk
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/Ccebrero?utm_source=copyLink&utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=Ccebrero&utm_campaign=pfp-share&utm_term=e1015c575b8d4ee1b119db3e7e766124&fbclid=IwAR11otb3Bqj-SIfuNpTWJDaBXnnLJ3ds_bHuejHozvuACBWis_jcjeRHjus
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/Ccebrero?utm_source=copyLink&utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=Ccebrero&utm_campaign=pfp-share&utm_term=e1015c575b8d4ee1b119db3e7e766124&fbclid=IwAR11otb3Bqj-SIfuNpTWJDaBXnnLJ3ds_bHuejHozvuACBWis_jcjeRHjus
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/Ccebrero?utm_source=copyLink&utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=Ccebrero&utm_campaign=pfp-share&utm_term=e1015c575b8d4ee1b119db3e7e766124&fbclid=IwAR11otb3Bqj-SIfuNpTWJDaBXnnLJ3ds_bHuejHozvuACBWis_jcjeRHjus


ROSE FESTIVAL AND FAMILY FUN DAY -  NEXT WEEKEND This will be taking place this year on Saturday 24th June. 

For parents that have not been before, you can expect a fun family afternoon with the crowning of our new Rose King, Isaac 

Chaloner, followed by a host of activities, games, stalls, BBQ and refreshment tent on the school field. This year we have an 

amazing bouncy castle, inflatable Hungry Hippos Game and Bungee Run! We know how our parents have a fantastic, competitive 

spirit so please come along and have a go yourself too!  The parade to church will leave school at 2:30pm for the crowning 

ceremony. We should be back in school by 3pm when stalls and activities will be open.  

 

Again, we do depend on the help of a large army of volunteers. If you are able to spare an hour of your time to help 

out on the day please let Louise or Julie know. “Jobs” include setting up the field between 09:30am and 12noon, helping 

on a stall between 3pm and 5pm, Please, please help as it is really hard work when it is left to a few. 

NON-UNIFORM DAYS 

SWEETIE TOMBOLA – Friday 23rd June - Please bring sweets of any kind for the Sweetie Tombola. It may be advisable 

to steer clear of chocolate as we are hoping for a sunny day! 

 
BARTON BALL – We are very happy to announce the return of the Barton 

Ball on Friday 14th July from 7pm. Tickets are now available to book on 

ParentPay priced at £35 per person. Discounts are available when booking 

for a table of 10 guests. The evening is a black tie event and will include a 

3 course dinner, live music, disco, auction and raffle. Last year was an 

amazing success. Please book your ticket now to avoid disappointment! If 

you have a business or know someone with a business that is happy to 

donate a prize please contact Ally Lawson – Ally.Thompson@inventry.co.uk 

  

 

MYERSCOUGH OPEN DAY WINNER – Congratulations to Jessica in Year 4 who won second prize for her art entry in 

the Myerscough open day competition. Her entry was beautiful and she won a rosette and cash prize. Well done 

Jessica!  

 

Activity packs - 

https://assets.ctfassets.net/450abldm8aui/4JIWaG4JfxJkmrtJPO0Vo8/0a8c84487234145ff66314a9e1e3a164/BC-

Activity-Pack.pdf 

 

BREAKFAST AND AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS - If your child currently attends breakfast and afterschool clubs on a regular 

basis, we will presume that you wish the same bookings to carry over to September 2023 unless you tell us differently.   

If your requirements for before and after school care are changing from September, or if you are wishing to book in a child 

who has not already secured a place, please let Mrs Greenhalgh/Mrs Kelsall know ASAP, as we need to ensure we have space 

for your child. 

Ad Hoc places are still available on a first come first served basis, but are not guaranteed as the clubs can get busy, 

especially when after school activities are unavoidably cancelled at short notice. 

Please contact Mrs Greenhalgh on 01772 864953 or bartonpreschool@gmail.com  for further information. 

 

🏀 - TSC SUMMER MULTI SPORT AND FOOTBALL HOLIDAY CLUB - ⚽️ 

We are excited to release details of our Summer multi sport and football holiday club!  

Monday 7th to Thursday 10th August 

Monday 14th to Thursday 17th August 

Monday 21st to Thursday 24th August 

 

⚽️ - Football Thursday's on the 10th, 17th and 24th August - for those footy mad children who would 

like to book on for a full day of football. Please let us know when making your booking if your child 

would like to sign up for our football days. Multi sports will still be available for all children on those 

dates. @ Barton St Lawrence Primary School, Open to all children in current reception to year 7 this 

academic year. Drop off between 8:30-9am with pick up at 4pm. 

All our clubs are run by highly qualified coaches with qualifications and vast experience in a variety of 

sports and educational settings. Children will take part in structured, age appropriate, fun sports 

sessions and individual and group challenges. 

 

Spaces are limited so please sign up early to avoid disappointment. 
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Cost - 

£60 for 4 days (within the same week) 

£50 for 3 days (within the same week) 

Or £18 for individual days 

To sign up please email totalsoccercentre@live.co.uk 


